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January 18, 2022
Dear Families,

As you may know, St. Ursula announces the tuition rates in January for the coming school
year. These figures are developed through a collaborative process involving the school’s
administration, the School Board’s Finance Committee, and the School Board as a whole
as part of the development of the annual budget. I would like to thank the members of the
Finance Committee for their thorough analysis and for the Board’s continued
commitment to the financial viability of our school.

Please refer to the following approved tuition rates for the 2022-2023 school year:

2022-2023 Tuition Rates: Non-Parishioner Rate Parishioner Rate
Pre-K(4) through 8" Grade
Child #1 $7,200 $5,850
Child #2 $6,725 $13,925 | $4,190 $10,040
Child #3 $6,725 $20,650 | $3,020 $13,060
Child #4 $6,725 $27,375 | $2,570 $15,630
Each Additional Child $6,725 $34,100 | $2,000 $17,630

As a follow-up to this letter, in the coming days, you will receive correspondence through
School Admin regarding your tuition contract. To complete the re-enrollment process,
you will need to: 1) sign the contract; 2) submit the re-registration fee of $55 per family;
3) complete your FACTS account with the $47 set-up fee per family; 4) complete the
Student Accident Information Form; and 5) complete the Alert Form. Once these steps
are finished, your child(ren) will be officially re-enrolled for the 2022-2023 school year.

If you have any questions about setting up your FACTS Account, please contact our
Tuition Officer Mrs. Joan Francis at jfrancis@stursula.org. If you have any questions
about completing the contract, please contact our Advancement Director, Ms. Lauren

Calva at [calva@stursula.org.
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Although we have received significant interest from new families for the coming school
year, please know that the practice of enrollment priority remains available to our current
families. In order to maintain that priority, we simply ask that you complete the
aforementioned steps by Tuesday, February 1. Current families who have not finalized the
re-enrollment process by the deadline may no longer retain first priority as we will then
open our enrollment process up to new families.

In order to add further incentives for completing all five steps for re-enrollment, we are
happy to share a couple of student motivations that we will include with this process. If
92% of our current Pre-K through 7" grade students re-register for the 2022-2023 school
year by Friday, January 28, our entire student body will enjoy a no-fee Dollar Day to be
scheduled on a date in February. In addition, the homeroom with the highest percentage
of re-enrollment by the February 1 deadline will be selected to enjoy a breakfast treat on
the morning of Spirit Day, February 4, hosted by Mrs. Madgar in the lunchroom. Please
note that if multiple classes earn the same percentage, then one lucky class out of that
group of classes will be randomly selected to participate.

We are honored by the continued trust you have bestowed upon us, particularly in the
light of the challenging times we have faced in the past two years. We remain committed
to nurturing the heart, mind and soul of our students and to maintaining the invaluable
partnership, guided by faith, hope, and love, that we have with our St. Ursula families and
our parish community.

Sincerely in faith, hope, and love,

Lisa L. Madgar

Principal
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